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Dear Families, 
 
Thank you for your interest in CHT Preschool!   
 
Below, please find the 2022-23 preschool tuition approved at our October, 2021 Preschool Governance 
Committee meeting: 
 

AGE PROGRAM/CLASS DAYS ANNUAL TUITION 
2’s 2 Day 2’s 

Caterpillar Class 
Tue/Thu $6,100 

3 Day 2’s 
Butterfly Class 

Mon/Wed/Fri $8,050 

3’s 3 Day 3’s 
Sea Class 

Mon/Wed/Fri $7,625 

4 Day 3’s 
Sky Class 

*Your choice $9,625 

5 Day 3’s 
Sky Class 

M-F $10,375 

4’s 4 Day 4’s 
Sun/Moon Classes 

*Your choice $10,325 

5 Day 4’s 
Sun/Moon Classes 

M-F $11,200 

5’s 5 Day 5’s 
Star Class 

M-F $11,200 

 
 
To enroll your child for the 2022-23 school year, please complete our Online Application for Enrollment) 
(http://tinyurl.com/CHTApply2022) no later than Friday, November, 19, 2021.  (If you are enrolling more 
than one child, you must complete a separate Online Application for Enrollment for each child).  Once you 
have completed your application, you will be billed $250/child application fee through BrightWheel. 
 
As you know, enrollment and class sizes for each age group are limited by the health and safety 
regulations set by the State of Connecticut. For all applications submitted by the due date of Friday, 
November 19, 2021 deadline, priority for admission is given in the following order: 

1. Children currently enrolled at CHT 
2. Siblings of children currently or previously enrolled in the preschool 
3. Children of CHT church members 

All applications for enrollment submitted after November 19, 2021, including those submitted by new 
families to the school, will be processed in the order received. 
 



 

      45 Church Lane, Westport, CT 06880      Phone 203.226.4616     chtwestport.org 

On Monday, November 22, 2021, you will receive notification of your child’s enrollment in a class for 
the 2022-23 school year.  At this time you will also receive your enrollment agreement.  Submission of 
your signed enrollment agreement, along with payment of your $250 enrollment fee will fully secure your 
child’s enrollment in our 2021-22 class. 
 
New this year, tuition payments will automatically be billed in equal monthly payments (1/15/22, 2/15/22, 
3/15,22, 4/15/22, 5/15/22, 6/15,22).  If you would like to set up an alternate payment plan, please contact 
me (wwintermute@chtwestport.org).   
 
Please note that applications for Financial Aid for the 2022-2023 school year must be submitted by 
Friday, December 10, 2021. Additional information about how to apply using our FAST Program can be 
found on our website HERE.  (www.tinyurl.com/CHTapplication)   
 
We look forward to welcoming you for another year at Christ & Holy Trinity Preschool. Please feel free 
to contact me if you have any additional questions. 
 
Warmly, 
 
 
Will Wintermute 
Director  


